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ADDENDUM  

1 Following the adjourned meeting of the Taxi Licensing Sub Committee of the 
2 November, Members requested an up to date version of report appendix 3, 
which is now attached.  Consideration ought to be given to formalising the 
process for future years and the Head of Service is suggesting that the Taxi 
Trade submit their proposals by 31 May each year for a consideration by the 
Sub-Committee in July, referral to the policy committee in September and 
implementation in October.   

   

RECOMMENDATION 

1.1 It is proposed that the Committee determines its recommendations to 
Environmental Services Committee and agrees the proposed timetable for 
future fare increases as suggested above. 

 

Background Papers:- 

None 

For further information please contact Joanne Crawford on:- 

Tel:-01702 318166  
 


